Newton House Charity Week

Next week (w/c 27th November) is Newton House Charity Event Week. This year the children in Years 3 to 8 in all Houses are invited to play in an inter-house dodgeball contest in the Sports Hall at break time. To play, the children are asked to pay £1 towards the charity we are supporting, Annabelle's Challenge in memory of an Old Fidelian. More about this charity can be found using this link https://www.annabelleschallenge.org/.

The children should hand their money in to their tutor at registration on Monday or Tuesday.

Day	Year group
Wednesday	Year 3
	Year 4
Thursday	Year 5
	Year 6
Friday	Year 7
	Year 8

As always, it is entirely in order for children not to participate if they choose not to do so.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Sarah Hames Head of Newton House